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The Honorable James M. Robb 
House of Representatives 
State Capitol Building 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

Dear Jim: 

Thank you for your letter of February 10th., regarding the 
Grand Junction waste water treatment plant. I have had several 
conversations with Mayor Jane Quimby and Mr. Wysocki, the City 
Manager. The people from Grand Junction have had several 
meetings with Department of Health personnel and Mr. Ron Schuyler, 
who is the chief of the grant section of the Water Quality Division, 
will soon be going to Grand Junction to meet with the City Council 
and city officials on this matter. 

There was a six to eight week delay in review of the plans because 
of the vacation and subsequent transfer from the grant section by 
the engineer who was responsible for this project. The chief 
engineer, Mr. Schuyler, is giving the matter his personal attention. 
There are some difficulties which still must be resolved. The 
project, you can rest assured, is getting an intense amount of 
scrutiny and attention at the present. 

Sincerlejy yours, 
/- ) 

Fr'ank Traylor, M.D. 
Executive Director 
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